
All Call Message - August 15th and 22nd 

Good Afternoon!  This is David Kennedy, Rootstown 
Middle School principal calling to speak to you about 
the upcoming Open House on August 28th.  We will be 
having a 6th grade only meeting at 7:00pm in the 
cafeteria.  Following this meeting, approximately 
7:30pm,  the building will be open for all students, 
6th-8th, and their parents to walk through their 
schedules and find their classrooms.  We will end our 
Open house at 8:30pm.  As always, our staff will be 
here to assist you during this process.  Additionally, 
You should have received a letter in the mail that you 
will need to bring with you to access your lockers.  We 
are looking forward to seeing all of our students and 
their parents back in our building.  Make it a great 
evening and GO ROVERS! 


